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“» UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D. C. 20855

April 16, 1978

Caotain R,
163 TEwW &GP

Martin

Jear Captain Martin:
We would like to retain Msg. lrving W,

toersole as our drivers until! Aoril 21

Feters anag Msg. Dennis L,
19

’ -‘.gv

We continue to need tne services of Msg, Peters and Msg. Zhersole
to assist us at our T-ree Mile Island facilities. Thev provide

& variety of services which are extremely valuadbl: and we would
be seriously hampered without treir assistance. | would zppre-
ciate it if vou would make necessary 3rrancements to assure the
continued availability of Msg. Peters and Zhersole. Should

there be anv questions regarding this matter, please fesl “ree

to call on me for further clarification and authorization as
needed,

Sincerely,
- & /’ -
Victor
Division of
Dffice of

Reactors
cter Requlstion

Col N. Bereschak
H. Centon, NRR
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